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Craig, Sondra

From: Laurie Logan <laurie.logan64@gmail.com>
Sent: Monday, July 29, 2024 8:39 AM
To: ZZ Council Members
Subject: REACH Center Rezoning

*** CAUTION: This email originated from an external sender. DO NOT click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and 
know the content is safe. ***  

 
Dear City Council Member,  
 
I am writing once again regarding the rezoning of the REACH Center at 212 S. 11th Street.   As a neighbor, a 
family physician caring for the underserved, and a former physician at Mayo Clinic Health System, I fully support 
the change in zoning that is necessary to allow combined Dental-Medical and Behavioral Health services to be 
provided by Scenic Bluffs Community Health Center.    
 
My fellow citizens of La Crosse need this site to open. Lack of availability of services turns simple, treatable 
problems into lifelong troubles or problems needing emergency room care.   La Crosse is fortunate to have a 
provider willing to provide these services to anyone who needs them in our community.    
 
Having previously provided care at this location when it was used by Mayo Clinic, I feel certain that the 
proposed use of this site would not increase traffic in the neighborhood any greater than during its previous 
use.   Please vote to support the change in zoning necessary for this clinic to provide desperately needed care 
for your constituents.    
 
Sincerely,  
 
Laurie Logan 
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